
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From:  Chad Pelishek, Village Manager     Meeting Date:  2/25/25 

 

Title: Recognition of Tim Eldred for spearheading the Faro Springs Emergency Access Project. 

 

Issue: None  

 

Background and Additional Information: 
Harrison resident Tim Eldred spearheaded the development of the Faro Spring Emergency 

Access Project with surrounding Fire Departments, First Responders and Local Fishing Clubs.   

 

To date, Tim has received donations and provided to the Village $1,360 in contributions to be 

used towards future maintenance of the ramp. 

 

Budget Impacts: None 

 

Recommended Action: None 

 

Attachments: 

 

a. None 


